
BRAMSHALL PARISH HALL COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
A meeting was held on Monday, 07th  November 2016 
 
Present:  Mrs A. Harris (Chair), Mr T. Postlethwaite,  Mrs J. Jackson, Mrs V Thomas 
Mrs C Phipps, Mrs J. Pattinson-Evans, Mrs C. Postlethwaite, Mr B. Lomas, Mrs SA Lander, 
Rev. J. Lander 
Apologies: Mr G. Gamble, Mrs M. Lowe, J Phipps,   
 
Minutes of the previous meeting dated 19th September 2016 were read, confirmed and signed 
as a true and correct record. 
 
Matters Arising:   
 
3 Hand Driers - L.G Woodward to install them on 8/11/16. The contract with Johnsons has 
been cancelled. 
 
Kitchen update – Colin Gerrard has provided a quote. There is still no quote from Uttoxeter 
Tile & Bathroom – this won’t be pursued any more. Sally-Anne is hoping to speak to someone 
through Evie. Consideration to be made in the January sales and a sub-committee to be set 
up to address the issue. £12,300 is potentially available from the income from the trust.   
 
Pig Race – A very successful evening, raising £934 for the church 
 
Fashion Show – Good attendance as usual 
 
Live & Local, attendance of 42, £99-60 raised, mainly from the raffle. We could do with higher 
numbers to help cover costs. We can’t currently raise ticket prices. 
 
Sally-Anne is producing literature on the Church & Village for the new Bramshall Meadows 
development. 
 
John Whittaker plaque in the Parish Hall – it was decided not to pursue this for the moment.  
 
Donations of cakes welcomed for the Autumn Fayre on 12th November 
 
Notices have been put up around the village by ESCB excluding/restricting dogs from some 
areas and noting they should be on leads. No notice was given of this by the council. John 
advised this restriction should not be applicable to the church yard. 
 
Treasurer’s report:  £1686 in the current account. £4392, in the deposit account. 
 
Booking Secretary’s Report:  Bookings are busy for the Christmas period.  
 
Maintenance:   Sally-Anne has emptied the gutters, something is needed to prevent them 
blocking with leaves again. Val is asking for another brown bin. Outside lighting is not working. 
Quote received to replace  
 



Web Page –   The web page is up to date – Any additions or amendments please let Cathy and 
James know. 
 
Date of the next meeting – Monday 6th February, 7.15pm. (revised from 9th January as agreed 
at the meeting). Meeting closed at 8.20pm   
 
 
Signed:     Date:  


